Peer Review Program

Amarican Institute of Certified Public Accountanis
stered by the
Jersey Society of CPAs

November 16, 2010

Paul William Garbarini, CPA
Garbarini & Co., P. C.

PO Box 362

Division Ave & Rt. 17 South
Carlstadt, NJ 07072

Dear Mr. Garbarii:

The New Jersey Peer Review Executive Commitiee determined that your most recent peer review
is complete.

The due date for your next review is December 31, 2012. This is the date by which all review
documents should be completed and submitted to the administering entity.

CPA, CAE

irector, NJSCPA Education Foundation, Inc.
jhardenberg(@njscpa.org 973 226-4494 x 215
cc: Robert Swartz, CPA

Firm No.10105262 Review No. 278473
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